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14th June 2022 
 

Sports Days 
 
Dear KS1 & KS2 Parents, 
 
We are pleased to share with you more information about our upcoming Sports Days, also known this year as the 
‘Bowelympics’. We are planning a range of track and field events for all the children to take part in using the grounds 
at Broomfield School.  
 
Parents are invited to attend and can access the Broomfield School sports field via the blue gate on Powys Lane (the 
images below indicate its location). Please do not go to the main entrance to Broomfield School on Wilmer Way, as 
access will not be permitted.   
 

                                          
 
 
Please arrive from 9:45am on the day of your child’s sports day, the events will start promptly at 10am.  
 

Year Groups Date Time 

Years 1, 2 & 3 Friday 1st July 10 – 11:30am 

Years 4, 5 & 6 Monday 4th July 10 – 11:30am 

  
On the day, children will be required to wear their active school uniform (with suitable footwear) and bring in a bottle 
of water with their name on. We would also recommend that sunscreen is applied in the morning and children wear 
a sun hat.  
 
We hope that you will be able to attend and are keeping our fingers crossed for good weather.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 

Effie Demetriou 
Headteacher 

Powys Lane entrance 


